
 
 
January 5, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
To the patients of Dr. Greenaway: 
 
As many of you know, I am temporarily leaving my practice in order to attend to some 
familial matters on the west coast. Your care is very important to me, and I am happy to 
announce that Dr. Vivienne Lemos will be taking over as covering physician for January and 
February. Dr. Lemos has worked with the Healthsource Medical team on many occasions in 
the past, and we are all pleased to have her on board.  
 
I will keep the team, and all of you, informed of my expected return date. I am hopeful that I 
will be able to extend the time of coverage to include March and April, which would mean 
that I will rejoin the Healthsource team in the spring.  
 
Please let the team or Dr. Lemos know if you have any questions or concerns about this 
arrangement.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all again later in 2015. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Kate Greenaway 
 
 
 


